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Clark Inspection Service, Inc.
Attn: R. L. Clark

President
1855~ North 105th East Avenue
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74116

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of April 14, 1980, in response to our letter dated
March 24, 1980, and the attached Notice of Violation.

As a result of our review, we find that additicnal information as discussed
with Mr. R. L. Clark by telephone on April 28, 1980, is needed.

Relative to Item 1 of the Notice of Violation, Attachment A of your response
does not provide for the documentation of the amount of any occupational dose
which an individual may have received during the current calendar quarter.
Please submit your plan for corrective action in order to achieve compliance
with this aspect of 10 CFR 20.102(a).

Relative to Item 3, please describe the actions you will take to assure that
warning signals are maintained in an operable condition at all times.

You should submit the above referenced information within ten (10) days of
your receipt of this letter so that we can continue our review of this matter.

Sincerely,

n >

D.f, Brown, ChiefL s
e

Fuel Facility and Material
Safety Branch
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